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STAKEHOLDER ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE (SHAC) 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
JANUARY 2025 MEETING 

 
The January 22, 2025 Vina GSA Stakeholder 
Advisory Committee meeting is cancelled. 
 
Unless otherwise rescheduled or cancelled, the 
next Vina GSA SHAC meeting will be at 9:00 
a.m. on March 26, 2025 at the Butte County 
Library, Chico Branch. 


